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From: Simon Fisher - Preferred NZ 
Sent: 30 April 2018 11:40
To: code secretariat
Subject: Code Working Group

Good afternoon, 
 
We are of the understanding that current RFA’s giving advice in the areas of Mortgages, Life Insurance and Fire & 
General, will be expected to be have a university degree / complete level 6 qualifications in order to operate under 
the new regulations and proposed changes to the Code. 
 
We believe this to be restrictive to allowing current RFA’s to be able to operate under the suggested changes to the 
code and the ability for them to still give advice to their clients as they have in the past.  
 
We do support an increase in qualifications moving forward and believe that Level 5 New Zealand Certificate should 
be suffice for achieving this and ensuring that the consumer is well advised like they have been now and will be in 
the future. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Simon Fisher 
 
 
 

  Simon Fisher 

Chief Executive Officer 

Check out our website www.preferrednz.co.nz 
 

S 9 (2) (a)

S 9 (2) (a)




